







Dear Friends of Lighthouse, Thank you to all who attended our Annual Fall 
Informational Breakfast on Saturday! We give glory to God for His blessings on this 
event. We were encouraged by the enthusiastic support and fellowship, and 
appreciated the opportunity to spend a morning with many who share our passion for 
abundant life -  for the unborn, for individuals experiencing an unexpected pregnancy, 
for hurting post-abortive women, and children and families in need of the services that 
we offer. Please read on - we have a lot happening! 
Wendy Beukelman, Director


Here are some highlights:


• If you are in town on Saturday, November 12 between 9:00 and 4:00, we hope 
you stop by our booth at the Sugar Plum Festival at the Fred Field House in 
Gunnison. A wonderful group of ladies spent a day contributing their time and 
talent creating attractive cards, candle holders, bath salts, and other crafts 
that we will be selling. All proceeds will go directly to Lighthouse.


• Would you like to volunteer as a Client Advocate? Training will be held 
December 7 from 12:30 to 4:00 and December 9 from 9:00 to 4:00. If you are 
interested, please contact me (see contact information below) or stop by 
during center hours so I may discuss this volunteer position with you.


• Our fall Surrendering the Secret post-abortive Bible Studies are being 
postponed. Since attendance at each session is crucial for the healing process, 
scheduling conflicts caused us to put them on hold for a couple of months. We 
plan to launch one or both after the first of the year so please stay tuned - 
this opens up another opportunity to join!


• Our first Life Skills class started last week! We are very pleased to be offering 
this valuable material to the community - many in this area lack basic skills 
such as money management and searching for employment, but the response 
to our educational resources is enthusiastic participation and a willingness to 
learn.
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